
Date  : 09Mar 2016 
Reference : HKGSSUL – 160309 SB_Change of Flight Number 
 
 
Dear all Travel Partners, 

 
Change of Flight Number 

 
Please be informed that from Summer 2016 (27th March 2016) SriLankan Airlines will operate using 
new flight numbers UL890/1. Routing, timings and days of operation will remain unchanged.  
Please be noted that UL892/3 will be used until 26th March 2016. 

 
Flight No From To Departure Arrival Operate Operate Period 

UL893 HKG BKK 1805 2005 1 4 6 

Until  

26th March 2016 

UL892 BKK HKG 1315 1655 1 4 6 

      

UL893 HKG CMB 1805 2255 1 4 6 

UL892 CMB HKG 0725 1655 1 4 6 

       

UL891 HKG BKK 1815 2005 1 4 6 

27th March 2016 

onwards 

UL890 BKK HKG 1320 1710 1 4 6 

      

UL891 HKG CMB 1815 2255 1 4 6 

UL890 CMB HKG 0720 1710 1 4 6 
 All times are in local. 

 
Please be noted that all flight schedules are subject to change without prior notice. 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines. 
 

Reservations / Ticketing: +852 2521 0708 

Group Desk:   +852 2801 5199 

Sales:    +852 2521 0825 

Email:    res_hkg@srilankan.com 

     hkg.groups@srilankan.com 

     sales.hkg@srilankan.com 

     sales_m.hkg@srilankan.com 

24 Hour Global Contact Center  

Toll free Line:   +852 8198 0079 

Email:    reservations@srilankan.com 

 


